Subject: New FAQs Available on the Required NSCHC eCourse

Date Sent: June 30, 2016

National Service Criminal History Check



National Service Criminal History Check

New FAQs Available on the Required NSCHC eCourse

We have updated our Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) on the National Service Criminal History Check (NSCHC) requirements to address some common questions about the annual NSCHC eCourse requirement. These FAQs address who is required to take the course, when they should complete the course, and how to document compliance.

View the new FAQs here.

If you have concerns or questions regarding these updates, please contact your CNCS Program Officer or Grants Officer. Please send suggestions for future bulletin topics to Brad Lewis, at blewis@cns.gov.

In Service,

Dana Bourne, Chief Grants Officer

Corporation for National and Community Service Grant Offices Washington, DC and Philadelphia, Pennsylvania

